
Due to an ongoing increase of COVID-19 cases, the in-person West Virginia Baptist  

Convention 155th Annual Meeting has been cancelled.  Instead, there will be a virtual 

celebration that will take place during the month of October.  Traditionally, American Baptist 

Men of WV has a Men’s Day activity during the annual meeting.   
 

This year, we will focus on encouraging donations to replenish food pantries in our WVBC 

churches.  You can take your food items to your home church to be distributed to the closest 

food pantry available in the area.   

 

If you have any questions please contact Frank Miller at 304.372.3675 or email 

miller@wvbc.org 

Weekly Emphasis 

September 20:   Canned Meats and Canned Vegetables 

September 27:   Canned Fruit and Whole Grain Pasta and Sauces 

       October 4:   Personal Hygiene Items (regular size toothbrush, toothpaste, deodorant            

   and soap) 

       October 11:   Canned Meats and Canned Vegetables 

    October 18:  Canned Fruit and Whole Grain Pasta and Sauces    

 

Our mission is to bring men into a saving relationship with our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 


